
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

December 11 
     *Christmas family reading  
       night @ home 
December 16 
     *Wear dressy outfit for virtual
       Christmas program 
December 21 
     *Wear Christmas shirt 
December 22 
     *Christmas Party 
     *Wear PJ's 
December 23-January 3, 2021 
     *NO SCHOOL 
      (Christmas Break) 
January 4, 2021 
     *Back To School 

 

RAFFLE TICKETS 
 

Continue to sell tickets for the grill 
raffle. If you've already sold the first 
8 and you want to sell more, just 
contact the office or myself and I 
can get more to you!  

 
 

Ms. Tessa Burroughs                        
School: 573.824.5857 EXT 223  
Cell: 573.576.5669 
Email: tburroughs@altenburgps.eduk12.net

"Your children need your PRESENCE more than your PRESENTS

News from
Ms. Tessa's  
Classroom

December 10

CLASSROOM NEWS
 

This has been a busy week doing all kinds
of Christmas activities and preparations!! 
 
Right away the beginning of the week we started 
learning 3 Christmas songs for our virtual program. 
We sang each song at least 4 times every day! 
And we will continue to do so until show time (next 
Wednesday)!! The kids learned patterns on 
Monday. They caught on so quick and did a 
wonderful job! Tuesday they had to pick out 
longest to shortest paper strips to build a Christmas 
tree. Wednesday and today were dedicated to 
some special gift making. Tomorrow they will get 
to "decorate" a tree with stickers as ornaments. 
 
This week our books are Berenstain Bears And The 
Joy Of Giving, Merry Christmas, Splat!
Before Christmas, Itsy Bitsy Christmas
An Old Lady Who Swallowed A Bell
 
If today is your child's last day of attendance for 
the week, they will be coming home with their 
      "Family Reading Night" bag today. If your child 
        comes tomorrow, they will be bringing it home
         tomorrow. ENJOY!! 

 
 

for virtual 

 

       
               

tburroughs@altenburgps.eduk12.net 

Your children need your PRESENCE more than your PRESENTS
-Jesse Jackson 

 

                                Created by Ashley Magee   Graphics © ThistleGirlDesigns.com

News from                      
Tessa's    

Classroom 

December 10, 2020 

CLASSROOM NEWS 

This has been a busy week doing all kinds 
of Christmas activities and preparations!!  

the beginning of the week we started 
learning 3 Christmas songs for our virtual program. 
We sang each song at least 4 times every day! 
And we will continue to do so until show time (next 

The kids learned patterns on 
uick and did a 

wonderful job! Tuesday they had to pick out 
longest to shortest paper strips to build a Christmas 
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Itsy Bitsy Christmas & There Was 
An Old Lady Who Swallowed A Bell. 

If today is your child's last day of attendance for 
the week, they will be coming home with their  

"Family Reading Night" bag today. If your child  
comes tomorrow, they will be bringing it home 

Your children need your PRESENCE more than your PRESENTS."  

ThistleGirlDesigns.com 


